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AHS Teacher, Jeremie Meyer, receives International Technology and Engineering Educator’s Association 

Teacher Excellence Award 

 
Ashwaubenon, WI – April 21, 2023 – Twenty-seven outstanding technology and engineering educators, 

including Jeremie Meyer of Ashwaubenon High School were honored by the International Technology and 

Engineering Educators Association (ITEEA) at its 85th Annual Conference held April 12-15, 2023, in 

Minneapolis, Minnesota.  Meyer was the only teacher recognized with this award from the state of Wisconsin and 

the surrounding states. 

 

Classroom educators from across the nation at the elementary, middle, and high school levels received 

ITEEA’s Teacher Excellence Award. Sponsored by ITEEA and Goodheart-Willcox, the Teacher Excellence 

Award is one of the highest honors given to technology and engineering education classroom teachers and is 

presented in recognition of their outstanding contributions to the profession and their students. The Teacher 

Excellence Award provides public recognition at the local/state through international levels. 

 

The Teacher Excellence Awards program was established to identify outstanding technology and engineering 

teachers who will serve as models for their colleagues and who could form a leadership core to affect change 

in the field. Separate Teacher Excellence Awards are available for elementary, middle and high school 

teachers. Every state is eligible to participate with their selected recipients at each level (Elementary, Middle, 

and High School). 

 

ITEEA President, Charlie McLaughlin, DTE, shared, “The award winners exhibit so many high-quality 

programs and activities occurring globally in technology and engineering education! It is inspiring to learn from 

these leaders, and we should all feel proud to be connected with these colleagues.” 

 

Photo Attached: meyer_jeremie.jpg; Caption: Jeremie Meyer, AHS teacher, receives ITEEA Teacher Excellence 
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